
NOTICE OF PROPOSED 2022 BUDGET HEARING 
OF 

TRIVIEW METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
 

  
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed Budget has been submitted to 
the Board of Directors of the Triview Metropolitan District for the ensuing year 
2022; that a copy of such proposed Budget has been filed in the office of the 
District located at 16055 Old Forest Point #302, Monument, Colorado, where 
same is open for public inspection. 
 
 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN, that the Board of Directors of the Triview 
Metropolitan District will conduct a public hearing on the proposed Budget at a 
regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the District to be held at 16055 Old 
Forest Point #302, Monument, Colorado at 5:30 PM, on December 14, 2021. 

 
Any elector within the District may, at any time prior to the final adoption 

of the 2022 Budget, inspect the Budget and file or register any objections 
thereto. 

 
 
This meeting is open to the public. 

 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OF THE TRIVIEW METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
 
____________________________________ 

            District Manager 
 
 
Publish In:  Tri-Lakes Tribune/The Gazette 
 
Publish On:   November 24, 2021  (one time only) 


